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5th March 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 

Under 11’s Girls Football Final 
 

 
We have just been notified that the ‘Football Final’ is on Thursday 26th March 2020 at Heron 
Eccles Football Centre, Liverpool. 
 
The trip will be led by Mrs Dobson. All Local Authority risk assessments have been completed. 
The children will be travelling by Rawmarsh Community School mini-bus. The min-bus will depart 
school at 9.30 am and return at approx. 6.00 pm. 
 
We will be outside and the children will be required to have: 
 

 tracksuit bottoms and a warm coat to wear between matches 

 shin pads (children will not be allowed to play without them.) 

 Packed Lunch 

 Healthy snacks and drinks (no glass or fizzy bottles) 
 
Children should wear an extra t-shirt or thermals under their kit.  We will confirm what surface we 
will be playing on nearer the time. 
 
School expects children to behave in an appropriate, sensible manner and to follow the school 
code of conduct at all times. We reserve the right to refuse access to the visit for children who do 
not meet the acceptable criteria. If you are happy for your daughter to go on this visit, please 
complete the slip below and return their class teacher. 
 
If there is an emergency and it is important for you to contact your child during the visit, the 
telephone number is 01709 828242 the trip leader will then be contacted and your child informed.  
If you have any further queries, please contact the class teacher. 
 
Please can you consent via MyEd. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Oxborough 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 

Brinsworth Whitehill Primary 
Part of Wickersley Partnership Trust 

Howlett Drive, Brinsworth, Rotherham, S60 5HT 
Tel: (01709) 828242   

Headteacher: Mrs C Oxborouogh 
E-mail: office@brinsworthwhitehill.org 

Website: www.brinsworthwhitehill.org 
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Football competition: Thursday 26th March 2020  
 
 

 
NAME OF CHILD: _______________________________________________   
 
Class: _________ 
 
I give permission for my child to join the above school event.  
 
I understand that my daughter is expected to behave in an appropriate, sensible manner and to 
follow the school code of conduct at all time. 
 
 
Parent/Carer Signature: ________________________________________  
 
 
Date:____________________________   
 
 
Emergency Contact No: _____________________________________________  

 


